Omak Public Library Board Meeting  

Conducted remotely via Zoom

September 14, 2020

Members present: Cynthia Tollefson, Betsy Rainsford, Lorraine Derig and Librarians Sharon Reddick and Yvette Farmer. 

Minutes from August read and approved.
Bills presented and approved for payment:

· City of Omak- water, sewer, storm: $150.64
· Freel's Refrigeration- air conditioning repair: $839.63 

· PUD- power, lights: $401.81

Old Business:

~ Yvette did a good job noticing that the landscaping was dry in the perimeter of the library. When the power went out last Monday during the fire the city water was tuned off so the front lawn was dry as well as the new Native Plant Garden. The city came and turned the water back on for the plants and lawn.

New Business:

~ The air-conditioning went out in the main Library then it went out in the back room also. Freel's came and found that among other things there was an electrical short in the main unit which caused the front room to go out and the blower in the back room was blocked by ice. The short was repaired and the back blower was thawed out. Now it works well.

~Nancy O'Neil  offered a proposal for the south side Native Plant Garden after consulting with a horticulturalist in Twisp who said the plant choices for the native garden were excellent. The horticulturalist recommended planting in the Fall rather than in Spring.  Nancy bought six good size plants and also has cuttings from local plants that would work well in the area from the book drop to the corner.  Sharon will ask The Foundation if they would be willing to pay for the plants.  They could be planted now so they will have the best chance to thrive.

~ The board voted in favor of the plan to plant the plants Nancy purchased in the area between the book drop and the south east corner.

~Yvette announced that this was the official day to open the floating book collection so all the branches can now share books.

~Curb Side book pick up hours changed to Monday, Wednesday, Friday and Saturday 10:00-1:00. Tuesday and Thursday, 3:00-6:30. Poor air quality halted the Curb Side temporarily, but hopefully will start tomorrow if the air quality improves.

~ North Central Regional Library aka NCRL has made a change to it's name. It is now called North Central Washingington Library; NCWL.  To save money the Omak branch will use all the forms and documents, with the old name, in house until they are all gone. Then they will print more with the new name.

~ The library board is still trying to find some new members.  

Meeting adjourned. Next meeting will be October 12th, 2020 at 1:30 via Zoom.  

Respectfully submitted, Betsy Rainsford

